
Subject: Community Reclama�on Update - FlexNetworks Fibre Internet - Last Mountain Lake 
Communi�es 
  
With spring now upon us, we have completed the first round of spring inspec�ons. The first step is to 
add fill for any areas that have setled significantly over the winter months. Our contractors Ryko and 
RNR Underground have already started and will be out from April 25-28 to con�nue. We appreciate your 
pa�ence as they complete their work. Restora�on efforts will con�nue over the coming months. Minor 
setling/fill issues around flower pots/vaults will be dealt with during service drop installs as they must 
dig those areas out again to complete that work. 
 
Please report any issues you may find to us by email at home@flexnetworks.ca as that will create a 
service request to track the correc�ons. As well, we would ask the residents of the community to do the 
same. 
 
As for any reclama�on requests needed in yards already completed, to be completed soon or planning to 
have done: Our service drop installa�on crews (the team that brings the fibre line to people’s homes 
from the public easement area by way or an underground direc�on drill or small vibratory drill) will be in 
many communi�es all summer finishing up installs. So, if residents have any concerns about a previous 
install or would like to take advantage of the highly subsidized installa�on rate (compliments of the 
Universal Broadband Fund) it’s important they reach out to us this year as that subsidy program is set to 
expire in 2025. Whether residents are ready to jump on board now or in the near future or just curious 
about what fibre op�c can do for them. We need to hear from them as we can lock in this rate. They 
can call or text us at 306.979.6733 or fill out this form and our team will contact 
them htps://flexnetworks.ca/get-fibre/ (installs are either free or at most $250 under this program and 
we also offer seasonal packages for people who don’t live at the lake year round) 
  
We would like to thank all you for your interest and confidence in our abili�es to deliver these services 
to your community.  We look forward to a long-term working rela�onship and excited to see many of you 
again this year. 
  
Please also feel free to reach out directly to me if there are any ques�ons or concerns you might have. 
Otherwise, this link is a great place you can reference throughout the year about updates on the 
construc�on front. htps://flexnetworks.ca/construc�on/ 
  
  
Warmest Regards, your FlexNetworks team 

 
          Tyson Almasi 
          Director of Business Development, Residen�al 
          FlexNetworks 
  
          Phone: 1 (306) 491-2385 
          tyson.almasi@flexnetworks.ca 
          www.flexnetworks.ca 
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